
November 16, 1999 

Programs and Project Management Division 
Formerly Used Defense Sites 

Dr . Susan Moore 
Agency for Toxic Substance and Disease Registry 
1600 Clifton Road, Mail Stop E32 
Atlanta, Georgia 30333 

Dear Dr . Moore : 

The Alaska District is forwarding a copy of the final report 
entitled "Phase II Remedial Investigation, Northeast Cape, St . 
Lawrence Island, Alaska," dated August 1999 . This is the report 
covering 1996 and 1998 field work at this Formerly Used Defense 
Site (FUDS) . The report is forwarded for your use in performing 
a health assessment for residents of St . Lawrence Island . A 
supplemental report covering field activity for 1999 will be 
submitted within a few weeks . 

If you have any questions concerning the enclosed documents 
or any other Northeast Cape RI/FS issues, please feel free to 
contact me at (904) 753-5606 . 

Sincerely, 

Richard Jackson 
Project Manager 

Enclosure 

Copy Furnished (w/o encl) : 

Mr . Richard W . Robinson, Agency for Toxic Substance and Disease 
Registry, 1200 6th Avenue, Suite 1930, Seattle, Washington 
98101 
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